
FOI 23/072 
 
5th February 2023 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
This is information that we do not hold and we advise that you contact the 
Department of Health and Social Care. 
 
Email : dhsc.publicenquiries@dhsc.gov.uk 
 
Tel: 0300 790 4007 
 
If you have a query about the information provided, please reply to this email 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 
the date you receive this response and addressed to: info@mhra.gov.uk 
 
If you remain dissatisfied following any internal review, you may ask the Information 
Commissioner (ICO) to decide on whether or not we have interpreted the FOIA 
correctly in dealing with the request and subsequent internal review. Please bear in 
mind that the Information Commissioner will not normally review our handling of your 
request unless you have first contacted us to conduct an internal review. The ICO’s 
address is: 
 
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
MHRA Customer Service Centre 
 
Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency 
10 South Colonnade, Canary Wharf, London E14 4PU 
 


